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We are pleased to share with you our AOSR Position on the Multidisciplinary 

Approach to Patient Care (MDA). The statement is accompanied by the appendix 

of activities that have been/currently in progress and planned. The documents 

are attached. 

PDF (AOSR Position on Multidisciplinary Approach July 14, 2022_updated)  

PDF (Appendix to AOSR Position on Multidisciplinary Approach July 14, 2022_up...)  

We hope that everyone will use this to encourage any form of the MDA, be it a 

formal team set up or just be more available to interactions with your non-

radiology colleagues. We acknowledge there are many challenges in our various 

regions from resources to expertise and administration/national policies. The 

position has taken that into account. It is also available on the AOSR website 

(theaosr.org). 

Dr Evelyn Ho 

Consultant Clinical Radiologist, ParkCity Medical Centre 

President, Asian Oceanian Society of Radiology: 

http://www.radiology.jp/content/files/aosr20220823_01.pdf
http://www.radiology.jp/content/files/aosr20220823_02.pdf
https://www.theaosr.org/


REACHING OUT, GROWING ASIA-OCEANIA 

Chair, RSNA Regional Committee for Asia Oceania 
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